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December 18, 2014 
 
David L. Taylor 
Rocky Mountain Power 
201 South Main, Suite 2300 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111 

Data Request Response Center 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah St., Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 

 
 
Re: Docket No. 14-035-T13, In the Matter of Rocky Mountain Power’s Proposed Revisions to 
Electric Service Schedule No. 4, Pole Attachments 
 
Dear Mr. Taylor, 
 
The Commission has reviewed Advice No. 14-11 Tariff P.S.C.U. No. 50 of PacifiCorp, dba 
Rocky Mountain Power (“PacifiCorp”), applicable to electric service in the State of Utah – Pole 
Attachments. The Commission has also reviewed the December 1, 2014, memorandum filed by 
the Division of Public Utilities (“Division”) addressing PacifiCorp’s proposed tariff revisions. 
The Division indicates the proposed tariff sheets comply with the applicable reporting 
requirements and do not constitute a violation of state law or Commission rule. The Division 
recommends the Commission approve the revised tariff Sheet No. 4 – Pole Attachments.  
 
Based on the Division’s recommendation, and the lack of opposition to PacifiCorp’s filing, the 
Commission approves the proposed tariff sheet revisions as filed by Rocky Mountain Power in 
Docket No. 14-035-T13 on November 25, 2014, with an effective date of December 25, 2014. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
Commission Secretary 
DW#262581 

  


